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Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 8 
Frederick Md. 1701 

Dear ME-1—We4.619e. 9.t. 

The Committee to Investigate Assassinations, in conjunction 
with Georgetown University, is going to hold a two-day Seminar/ 
Conference on November 23rd and 24th ... marking the 10th 
Anniversary of President Kennedy's death. The general theme will 
be: Should the investigations of the assassinations be re-opened? 

Although the format is incomplete, the Conference will not 
be limited to JFK's assassination but will also include the 
assassinations of Senator Robert Kennedy, Dr. Martin Luther King 
and the attempt on Governor Wallace. We shall have sessions on 
various aspects of political assassinations, such as physical 
evidence, medical evidence, legal problems, conspiracy theories 
in general, etc. Persons of varying "persuasions" will be invited 
in an effort to have balanced points of view. 

We are extremely anxious to schedule you as a speaker and/or 
panelist. We know that your participation will add much to the 
success of the Conference. 

Hopefully, we will have 800 participants, filling George-
town's largest lecture hall. Again, hopefully, we expect to 
attract a sizeable number of staff members from "the Hill" and a 
large number of media people. 

i shall follow up this letter in a few days with a phone 
call. Meanwhile, please give some thought to your possible role 
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in the Conference so that we may draw up an effective program. 
If it's a good one, it may help considerably in stimulating 
new investigations of the several unsolved cases. 

Best wishes. 

As ever, 

Bernard Fensterwald, Jr. 
Executive Director 


